Steven Sepe

From:

Katie Leeman <katieleeman@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, February 14, 2024 12:56 PM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee

Subject:

Cover Naturopathic Physicians!

Dear Study Commission members,

I, Katie Leeman, am writing to ask for your support of the passing of this bill to improve patients' accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill is very important to me. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Katie Leeman 133 Marbury Avenue Pawtucket, RI 02860

* * * *

Katie Leeman MBA, MSW, LCSW Leeman Communications Collaborative www.leemancc.com 617.633.2553